Upgrades on two main Sant Ferran arterials to begin mid-November
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Formentera Council president Jaume Ferrer and the rest of the administration's team of senior
councillors sat down yesterday evening with members of the Sant Ferran community to give an
update on the projects due for completion in town this winter. The presentation got started at
7.30pm in the nearby seniors centre, el Centre de Majors.

Rafael Gonzalez, Formentera's head of infrastructure, reported that upgrades on two streets
—carrer Guillem de Montgri and carrer Valencia— are on track for a mid-November start. The
cost of work on the two key Sant Ferran thoroughfares will cost €1.6 million. The two streets'
meeting point will be made into a plaza, with vehicle traffic through town and towards Es Pujols
restricted.

For her part, Formentera's education and culture secretary, Susana Labrador, explained that
staff of her assorted departments —education, culture and patrimony— would soon relocate to
a street-level space beside the CiF Offices of Tourism and Environment on carrer Mallorca. The
town's new reading point will soon open next door as well.

Mention was also made of the Govern balear's planned construction, now that the Council has
now issued permits, of new primary and nursery schools in Sant Ferran.




